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LAKE KEEPIT EXCURSION: 
Staff have organised a whole school excursion to Lake Keepit Sport and Recreation Centre 
on Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th September, 2018. This is a great opportunity for 
students; not only will it be a lot of fun but it aligns with the mandatory PDHPE curriculum. 
Thank you to our generous P & C who have offered to contribute $50 per student to make 
the excursion very affordable. Another copy of permission and medical forms was sent 
home yesterday. Please ensure these forms are returned by Friday 17th August. A summary 
of the planned activities are below: 

For more information about this excursion, please see Miss Christie or Miss Ingall. 
 

MULTI SPORT EXCURSION - TAMWORTH: 
GS Kidd students and staff enjoyed the day at the Multi Sports event held at the Sports 
Dome in Tamworth on Tuesday 7th August. 
                                
 
 
 
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
*************************************************************************** 
 

Group 1 
(Rooms 1 and 2) 

Monday 10th September 
Low ropes and damper cooking 

Tuesday 11th September 
Giant swing and archery 

 
Group 2 

(Rooms 3, 4 and 5) 
Monday 10th September 

Canoeing and Rock climbing 
 

Tuesday 11th September 
Archery and Giant swing 

GS KIDD MEMORIAL SCHOOL 
WEEKLY BULLETIN  
Term 3 Week 4, 2018  
37 Lincoln St, Gunnedah NSW 2380; P.O Box 316. 
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P & C ASSOCIATION MEETING: 
The GS Kidd P & C Association meets this THURSDAY 16th August at 5pm in Room 4. 
Everyone is welcome to attend. The GS Kidd P&C Assoc. email list is currently being updated 
for current members. Please email gskiddpc@outlook.com to be included in the email 
notifications. 
 
*************************************************************************** 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR INVICTUS GAMES: 
Those students who received an Expression of Interest to attend the Invictus Games need to 
return the note and deposit this week. 
 
*************************************************************************** 
RELIEVING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT: 
Congratulations to Sharne Turpin who has been appointed to the position of principal at 
Marks Point Public School.  Thank you Sharne for your work and dedication to GS Kidd 
School and the wider Gunnedah community.  Best wishes for your new role.  
 
Bec Maybury. 
 
***************************************************************************
CALENDAR: 
 

 
**************************************************************** 

The time is always right to do what is right. 
-Martin Luther King Jr. 

 
 

                                     

 

 

 

 

17/08/18 Friday Primary Small Schools Carnival Wolseley Oval 
29/08/18 Wednesday Annual Review  Meetings GS Kidd 
06/09/18 Thursday Speakfest Gunnedah PS 
06/09/18 Thursday Teddy Bears’ Picnic 

 
11am to 1pm 

10/09/18 and 
11/09/18 
 

Monday 
and 
Tuesday 

Whole school Excursion  
to  

Lake Keepit 
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